
 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction… I wanted 
to take a moment to 
wish you and your 
families a happy and 
safe holidays. I hope 
that you are able to 
spend time with your 
loved ones and enjoy 
the feelings of 
happiness and joy that 
such family holidays 
bring. 
 

In English Language, we 
began the third unit in 
the Keystone book and 
are going to look at the 
theme of how helping 

others, helps us. 

Students are also 
practicing writing skills and 
reviewing grammar 
concepts during many in-
class projects and 
activities.  
 

In Mathematics, we have 
looked at fractions, 
decimals, and percents. 
Students are working to 
examine the relationships 
between the three, as well 
as to complete different 
mathematical operations.  
 

In Social Studies, students 
have completed a short 
poster examining the 
different symbols of 

Canada and we are 
now looking at the 
government’s role in 
inclusiveness and the 
international stage, 
specifically regarding 
the United Nations. 
 

In Science, we have 
finished up the unit on 
biodiversity and 
taxonomy by looking at 
different vertebrates and 
how their characteristics 
have adapted over time 
to their environments. 

Happy December!  

Ms. Kepa 


